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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 3 visits The Natural History Museum  

Before the break, year 3 visited the Natural History Museum 
to learn about Volcanoes and Earthquakes ahead of their 
Volcanoes topic in Geography. The children attended a 
Volcanoes and Earthquakes show to investigate geological 
forces within the Earth revealed through interactive 
demonstrations. The children became scientists and helped 
to save ‘Volcano Town’ from disaster! Both classes were 
awarded with a NHM accredited Diploma in Earthquakes 
and Volcanoes. You can see some photos by clicking here.  

 

Race For Life 

Some of our children have been living up to our value of contribution outside of school as well as in. 

They took part in the recent ‘Race for Life’ in Finsbury Park to raise money for Cancer Research UK. 

You can see some photos by clicking here.  

 

Queen’s Jubilee  

To celebrate the Queen's Platinum Jubilee we held an 
afternoon of playground picnics. The sun was shining, the 
bunting was out, crowns were on, and we all had a marvellous 
time. Click here to see some photos. 

 

 

Year 6 at Railway Fields  

Before the break, year 6 visited Railway Fields to consolidate their learning in science; they also had 

the opportunity to develop their investigation and observational skills. Pupils conducted surveys, 

collected minibeasts (from a dedicated minibeast area) and went pond dipping. You can see some 

photos by clicking here.  

Athletics Tournaments: 

Before the half term break, pupils took part in a range of exciting tournaments. 

Our year 3/4 Athletics team took part in the Quad Athletics championships which involved: a 75m 
sprint; a 400m run, javelin, long jump and a relay. Our athletes all had a fantastic day out. Brilliant 
performances were put in on the day, notably by the boys, who had an exciting win in the 4x100m 
relay race, just edging our friendly sporting rivals North 
Harringay on the line. Well done to Jack, Hadi, Isaac, Joseph, 
Aya, Daejanae, Rosa and Sahara! 

Our year 5/6 Athletics team took part in the Haringey Athletics 
Championships - a new tournament inspired by the upcoming 
commonwealth games. There were lots of events on the day, 
including very gruelling 800m and 1500m races, which were 
new to our athletes. It was great to put all of the training from 
our PE lessons into practice and see all of our teams perform so well. A huge congratulations to 
Karis, Hussain, Zain, Ayyub, Kaiser, Ihsan, Paloma, Suki, Isobel, Penelope, Isabella, Miranda, Iris, 
Alymira, Rufus, James, Otis, Dominic, Georgie and Barbara! 

Some of our athletes then took part in the Quad Athletics Championships, in a similar format to the 
Year 3/4 tournament. We excelled on the day! All athletes competed brilliantly and impressed 
everyone throughout all events. Outstanding performances on the day were Georgie, who  finished 
2nd in her 600m race amongst 25 other athletes and our boys relay race, where a dramatic finish 
saw Karis overtaking numerous runners on the last leg, which led to a victory for our team. Well 
done to Paloma, Suki, Isobel, Georgie, Karis, Hussain, Zain and Ayyub! 

You can see some photos of our teams by clicking here.  

Parking  

As many of you will know, there 
was fatal accident on Pemberton 
Rd during the half term break 
involving the work crew resurfac-
ing that road. This very sad event 
has meant the road has remained 
closed. We have heard from the 
council that they expect the work 
to resume, and hopefully be com-
pleted, this weekend. In the 
meantime, please be extra care-
ful when driving, and walking, in 
the local area.  

Ukraine Appeal 

We held our special Ukraine Ap-
peal shortly before the break. 
Many children, and staff, dressed 
in yellow and blue and helped to 
raise £492 for the Disaster Emer-
gency Committee. Thanks to all 
who got involved and to our 
School Council for organising the 
event.  You can see some photos 
by clicking here.  

Sports Day 

We will be holding sports days 
for both the Infant School and 
the Junior School this year. Both 
days will be held at Finsbury Park 
Athletics Track. Parents are wel-
come to attend as spectators. If 
you do come along and watch, 
please remember we don’t allow 
parents onto the track itself, so 
you will need to watch from a 
distance. You will receive another 
letter next week with further 
details.  

Infants School Sports Day:  
 Tuesday, 21st June 

Junior School Sports Day:  
 Monday, 20th June 
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Friends of South Harringay News   

Summer Fair 2022 

The summer fair organisation is well under way. Don’t forget to add the date to your diary, it’s 9 July 12-4pm. Volunteer sign 

up sheets are on Classlist. If you do want to help on the day you can also let us know by email 

psa@friendsofsouthharringay.org 

 

Get involved with Friends of South Harringay! 

Please get in touch if you would like to get involved with Friends of South Harringay at all next academic year.  As well as gen-

eral support for events etc we are looking for specific help in terms of the secretary role and communications support. For 

more details please email: psa@friendsofsouthharringay.org 

 

Classlist and AmazonSmile �   

A reminder that our events and ticketing is done through Classlist (www.classlist.com) – please join if you’re not already a 

member. Also, why not sign up to AmazonSmile (www.smile.amazon.co.uk) and support Friends of South Harringay for free 

when you shop.  

Dates for your diary: 

Here are the forthcoming events – please keep them in your diary:  

Summer Fair – 9 July 2022 

Year 2 - Welcome to Juniors Disco - 14 July 

Year 6 - Leavers Disco - 15 July 

 

 

         

  Our mathletes for this week: Beau 4 Poplar 2330 points     

  Our mathletics class this week: 5 Elm    

 

   

    Our star readers for this week: Alisa 3 Acacia 

                                  Isaac 4 Poplar 

                  Otis 5 Elm 

                                                                          Ayyub 6 Acer 

                                               Quiz master class: 6 Acer 

Year 3 Movie Night 

Year 3 watched Turning Red on 26 May 

and raised £158! Many thanks to all 

who volunteered to make this event 

fun for the year. Every year group has 

now had at least one fundraiser. These occasions are great for 

the kids and it’s lovely for parents who volunteer to see the 

classes together as well as raising money for the school. 

Year 2 – Welcome to Year 3 disco – 14 July 

We are holding a disco for year 2 in the Jun-

ior Hall on 14 July. This is a fun part of their 

adjustment to moving to a new school and building. It 

will be held after school. If you can help organise this 

event please email psa@friendsofsouthharringay.org 

or message Tom or Lucy on the year 2 Classlist or 

Whatsapp. 
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Term Dates for 2022-2023 are now available to view 

on our website 

Thursday 16 June at 6.00pm– Opening world curriculum meeting (please email if you are attending) 

Monday 20 June– KS2 Sports day (letter to follow)  

Tuesday 21 June– KS1 Sports day (letter to follow)  

Wednesday 22 June– Year 2 trip to The British Museum  

Friday 24 June- Year 4 trip to The Natural History Museum  

Tuesday 28 June– Year 6 citizens event (letter to follow)  

Tuesday 05 July– Year 1 trip to London Zoo (letter to follow)  

Friday 8 July– Year 2 trip to The Natural History Museum (letter to follow)  

Saturday 9 July- Summer Fair 

Wednesday 13 July- Year 6 Performance 

Thursday 14 July– Year 5 trip to The Science Museum (letter to follow)  

Thursday 14 July–  Year 2 Disco (more information to follow) 

Friday 15 July– Year 6 Disco (more information to follow) 

Monday 18—Friday 22 July– Year 6 trip to Pendarren  

Thursday 21 July- Last day of school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


